Bishop Adventist Christian School Photo Release

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The education at the Bishop Adventist Christian School is one of which students, parents and members of the community can be proud. There are times when photographs or videos are taken of the students throughout the year for school brochures, church publications, and the school website. In addition, there are times when the local newspaper features our school in an article or advertisement about upcoming events.

Please sign below to grant your permission to feature your child in such photographs or videos. We appreciate your help in presenting students and programs to the community to help others understand and support Christian education, as well as to affirm students for their achievements.

If you sign below that you DO NOT wish your child(ren) to be featured in such photographs or videos, we may remove your child from the activity at the time students are being photographed or filmed, or we will not publish or permit to be published any photo or video featuring or identifying your child(ren).

Note: Every student may be visible at some time as a minor and unidentified part of a photo of a large group of students.

For information about photo releases go to: www.puconline.org/article.php?id=nnn